From: jenny

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 10:58 AM

To: csc <csc@london.ca>

Cc: Rick Pinheiro; Jackie Stephens; Cassi Mask; Dave Broostad

Subject: Hamilton Road BIA Board Member Update

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the Hamilton Road Business Improvement Area Board of Management, we would like to inform you that Raphael Metron has stepped down as a Board Director, officially as of July 2019.

In replacement, the Board of Directors has officially approved Chantal Watier as the latest Member of our Board, as of February 2020.

Please do send us confirmation of the information outlined above.

Thank you and warm regards,

Jenny de Miranda Program Coordinator Hamilton Road Business Improvement Area (BIA) 432 Hamilton Rd, London, ON, N5Z1R9